Little Gasparilla Water Utility
PO Box 7

Placida, FL 33947
www.littlegasparillawater.com
lgwuoffice@gmail.com
941-681-2778
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June 2, 2020
SUNWIND PROPERTIES INC

1785 W 33 PL
Hialeah, FL 33012

RE: Private Potable Water Distribution System is available now.

Dear SUNWIND PROPERTIES

The purpose of this letter is to serve as notification that a potable water distribution
system (Little Gasparilla Water Utility) is available to provide service to the property
located at:

8206 LITTLE GASPARILLA ISLAND

All residential and non-residential structures must connect plumbing systems to an
available private potable water distribution system within one hundred eighty (180)
days of notification that the private potable water distribution system is available.
Failure to connect to an available potable water distribution system is a violation of
Charlotte County Code of Laws and Ordinances Section 3-8-42a and may be reported
to Charlotte County Enforcement Department.

Any exception to the mandatory connection requirement expires on January 1, 2021.

We have enclosed our form to assist you in setting up your connection. Please fill out
and return to the address listed with payment.

For any questions, please contact us at the email address or phone number listed
above.

Thank you,

Little Gasparilla Water Utility



